
 
 

Term 4 Week 4 2018                                                                              Relieving Principal:  Courtenay Ciric 

Tumbulgum Public School 

Murwillumbah Show 
We had a great time at our excursion on Friday. Our 

students enjoyed a variety of learning experiences including 

snakes, chickens, birds, sheep shearing, horse shoe fitting, 

arts and crafts and bee keeping. 

A big thank you Pastor Rob who braved going into the dunk 

tank to raise money for our school. 

Our students also performed beautifully on the Bushman’s 

Stage with Brenda, Lissy.and Charlie the Monkey. Thank you 

to Brenda and Lissy for all your preparation and organisation 

of our performance! 

A huge thank you to Leanne for her fantastic work on our 

school display, this is now on display in our Library if you 

would like to come and see it. 

A great day was had by all! 

Parent Survey 
Parent Surveys were sent out on Friday. This is a good 

chance for you to help us evaluate and reflect on our  

Student Wellbeing, Parent Involvement and homework 

practices in our school. Please ensure that your survey is 

returned to our anonymous survey box in the office foyer by 

Friday 9th November. Thank you! 

End of year activities 
We have lots of end of year activities booked in for our 

students and parents. Please add the following dates to your 

diaries: 

 4th and 5th December-Year 6– Murwillumbah High 

School Transition Days 

 9th December– Community Carols at Tumbulgum 

Public School 

 12th December– 9am-10.30am–K-6 Presentation 

Assembly 

 14th December– Year 6 farewell night  

 18th December– Banora Pool excursion  

 19th December– last day of school  

Uniform Orders 
Please ensure that your uniform order forms are returned to 

Mrs W in the office by the end of next week. Thank you! 

 

 

 Bunnings BBQ 
 We have ben successful in being picked to run a BBQ 

 at  Bunnings South Tweed on Sunday 3rd March, 

 2019. This will be a major school fundraisers for 

 next year.   Please save the date as we will need lots 

 of helpers. 

 School Hats and water 
 Please ensure that your child/children have a school 

 hat and lots of water every day. We are seeing a 

 number of students not wearing school hats which  

 are part of our school uniform and are broad brimmed 

 which are more sun safe for our students.  

Courtenay Ciric (Relieving Principal) 

Caring 
Learning Growing 
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TERM  4 2018 

Term 4 

Week 4 

Wednesday 7-November– Barn Dancing 

begins 

 

Tern 4 

Week 5 

Friday 16-November– Kinder Orientation 

Term 4 

Week 6 

Friday –23-November– Kinder Orientation 

and Parent Information session 
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Murwillumbah Show 

Yay, it’s back, not like its been to another country or anything. On Friday the 2nd of November , Tumbulgum 

Public School went to the annual Murwillumbah Show, mostly for the performance but we also did some other 

things. Firstly, we left school on a bus at 9.00am and we arrived at the destination at approximately 9.15am. 

When we got off the bus we went straight to the grand stand to eat and then we realised that there was a relay 

at about 9.30. Unfortunately we came 4th but still got a prize. After that we went to the sheep shearing and Jeff 

gave us a tutorial on how to shear a sheep. The sheep he picked was fat, no offence. Once the show was  

finished we went the dunk-a-tron to dunk the Pastor. I managed to dunk him 0 times. Once that was finished we 

went to the snake enclosure and we saw an Eastern Brown snake. After that we went to the bird/farm animal 

enclosure. We saw a bird that wouldn’t stop screaming. Once we saw all of the animals it was time to get ready 

to perform. We performed Home among the gum trees, Dingle Dangle Scarecrow, I am a fine musician and 

Brenda sang a goodbye to Charlie the Monkey. After our performance we only had a couple of minutes left, so 

we went to see the Pavilion. Miss Cleary gave us a tutorial on how to eat  Jaboticaba, it was very interesting. 

After a few minutes of that it was time to say goodbye. 

By Jackson  

On Friday we caught the bus to the Murwillumbah Show. When we got there we sat down on the grand stand 

and we watched the horses. Some people ran in the relays. After the relay race, we went to the dunk tank to 

dunk Pastor Rob. I also dunked Pastor Rob one time. We also saw some sheep shearing. Then we had lunch and 

after lunch we did our Charlie the Monkey performance. Some of the parents came to watch. We  all went  to 

look at the school art display, I think ours was the best! We went back to school on the bus and we had free play 

at school. Then it was home time. 

By Dylan 

Kaida 
Mason Tapa’au 



Lulu 
Pearl 


